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NEWS RELEASE: HOMICIDE INVESTIGATION 
 
FORT WORTH, Texas – On Sunday, May 19, 2024, at approximately 3:59 a.m., the Fort Worth 

Police Department was dispatched to the 3200 block of N. Main St. in reference to a shooting 

call. Upon arrival officers located an adult male victim with apparent gunshot wounds to his 

upper body. The victim was transported to a local hospital for medical treatment but did not 

survive his injuries.  

 

Detectives found that the victim was in a verbal and physical altercation with unidentified 

suspects earlier in the morning.  All parties left the location but returned a short while later. The 

victim confronted the suspect and his group and gunshots were fired by both parties.   

 

The suspect has not been apprehended at this time. Homicide detectives are investigating.  

 

The Tarrant County Medical Examiner’s Office will identify the deceased once the next of kin 

has been notified.  

 

Report # 240039036 
 
Year to date homicide totals: 
  
2024 – 19 
  
2023 – 30 
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